
 

The Contra Costa Community College District, founded in 1948 and governed by a publicly elected five-
member board, is one of the largest multi-college community college districts in California.  The mission 
of the District is to attract and transform students and communities by providing accessible, innovative 

and outstanding higher education learning opportunities and support services. 
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~ 
Mission 

The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring the capacity  
of our District to educate students effectively and meet the needs of our communities in partnership 
with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 
 
 
Telecommunications and Infrastructure Plan 
Work on the telecommunications and infrastructure plan will be completed over the next two 
years.  Cabinet supported the use of an additional $4M in bond funds to complete the project. 
 
Districtwide Strategic Plan 
The Districtwide strategic plan for 2009-14 was reviewed.  Approximately 100 employees 
contributed to the planning document.  Another extended Cabinet meeting will be held to 
review changes to the current document as a result of the input received at the February 8, 
2011, meeting, facilitated by Dan Henry. 
 
FTES Projections for 2010-11 and 2011-12 
Cabinet agreed on the process to be used to reach base and growth targets for 2010-11 and 
2011-12.  As a result of this agreement, Business Procedure 18.01 will be revised and 
shared with the District Governance Council and the colleges. 
 
District Office Reorganization 
A management reorganization of the District Office will become effective July 1, 2011.  
Details will be shared and approval requested at the March 23, 2011, Governing Board 
meeting, if the required work is completed on job descriptions.  
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